From: Alice Allison <aallison2b@charter.net>

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 9:00 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 Cola

CAUTION:External email.

Please support a permanent COLA for Plan 1. Rising prices are a problem for me. It is good that active teachers have
gotten some raises but it means that the formula my pension was figured on makes me even more behind.

Alice Allison

6121 W Melville

Pasco, WA 99301-1942

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



